

Date: 17/11/2020

Caretaker Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni met with British Ambassador to Lebanon, Chris Rampling, to discuss the current situation and how to enhance cooperation between the two countries.

After the meeting, Rampling stated the following:

"We discussed some very important subjects, particularly around the current economic crisis in this country. It is very important to have a new government as quickly as possible. In the meantime, the current caretaker government needs also to be assuming its responsibilities, for example preparing the 2021 Budget, which I know is in place. We discussed subsidies and I said how important it was to be targeted particularly at the most vulnerable. Also, of course, we discussed the importance of having a proper forensic audit of BDL."